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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR

The Chair transmits the following document to the delegations for their information:

· The Chair wishes to inform that it received a note from the Assistant Secretary General, dated March 4, 2013, addressed to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security in which it transmits, on behalf of the Chair of the Informal Working Group to review the mandates assigned to the CISC, the document CA-VI/doc. 6/12 rev. 2 “Mandates Arising from the Sixth Summit of the Americas”, specifically the section “Citizen Security and Transnational Organized Crime” with the recommendation that this Committee reviews them. 

· After reviewing the above mentioned mandates, the Chair considers that they do not comply with the primary condition of the prioritization exercise of mandates, since the mandates submitted by the CISC to the CSH are recommendations to the member states and there is no specific mandate (implicit or explicit) to the General Secretariat.

· However, the Chair invites delegations wishing to send in their comments on this matter to do so in writing, by April 26, 2013. If there are no comments, the final version of the CSH mandates will be published on April 29, 2013 and informed to the Permanent Council on May 1, 2013.
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